
As a mom, I can look for a safe haven for my children, and the library is a place that should be 

just that. My children should be able to truly experience freedom in the library while browsing 

books, and I as a mom would like the freedom to relax without worry of my children stumbling 

upon pornography. A library should be free to be a safe place, free from sexually explicit 

material aimed at our children. Thank you for your support of HB 1205. 


